KIWASCO

PUBLIC NOTICE

WATER SUPPLY INTERRUPTION
We will be carrying out maintenance works on our old line as we
install non-return valves, on 10% May, 2021 from 6:00am to 6:00pm.

Areas to be affected include:
Parts of Milimani, Nyalenda A & B, parts of Nyamasaria and adjacent
areas.

Kindly store enough water for use ahead of this interruption.
For more mformation contact us on 057 500 7000.

Sorry for any inconvenience caused.

Signed Management




